From: noreply@egrams-mi.net <noreply@egrams-mi.net>

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 8:28 AM **To:** Ryan Dennett < <u>RDennett@livgov.com</u>>

Subject: [EXT] Review Status of your application for MDHHS Emergency Medical Services Workforce

Diversified - 2024

"The e-mail below is from an external source. Please do not open attachments or click links from an unknown or suspicious origin."

Thank you for submitting a grant proposal to the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) for consideration under the Emergency Medical Services Workforce Diversified - 2024. MDHHS is pleased to inform you that Livingston County EMS's proposal was recommended for funding, pending application revisions.

Review comments are available on your agency's application in the system, noting the necessary revisions required. Because funding is limited, your agency may have been awarded at a rate lower than your original application request. Please log into MI E-Grants at http://egrams-mi.com/mdhhs and use the drop down screens at the top of the screen to navigate to:

Grantee > Grant Application > Enter Grant Application

Search for the Emergency Medical Services Workforce Diversified - 2024 under Grant Program and click the Proposal Revisions link to access your application materials. Detailed user instructions can be accessed under the 'About EGrAMS' link on the home screen prior to logging into the system. **Revised application materials must be submitted within two weeks of the date of this e-mail**. For additional information on the necessary revisions, please contact the grant Program Manager listed in EGrAMS.

For assistance with the EGrAMS application, please contact the EGrAMS Help Desk at 517-335-3359 or MDHHS-EGrAMS-HELP@michigan.gov.

MDHHS looks forward to working with your agency to benefit the citizens of Michigan.